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DID YOU KNOW?

Patients can now register online by
visiting our website and using the link

www.theharveypractice.co.uk



The Harvey Practice is pleased to
announce we have renewed our

accreditation Armed Forces
Veteran Friendly GP Practice. 

If you are a veteran please
inform the reception team and

we can share with you some
useful information on what the
NHS can offer to our veterans. 

Practice Champions

Over the years The Harvey Practice has  

been assisted by two groups of    
 volunteers; Practice Supporters and

our Patient Participation Group (PPG)



 Our aim is to join the two groups to
form a new group of volunteers called

'Practice Champions' 



We have had a very good response and
we are looking forward to meeting the

volunteers in March .
If you are interested please email:

harvey.practice@nhs.net





 Staff at The Harvey practice are taking
part in 'The Dorset Mud Run' in May to

raise money for The Stroke Association.
Some of you may know that our lovely Dr

John Stephens had a stroke in 2021 so
this is a charity very close to our hearts.

If you would like to sponsor us please
see posters in reception or visit our

website. 



CARERS 

It is important that you inform
us if you are a carer for someone

so we can add this to your
medical record. This could

include: collecting medication,
helping with cooking and

cleaning, helping with a weekly
food shop, assisting with

washing and dressing. Just pop
into the Practice and inform the

reception team.  
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THE HARVEY PRACTICE WOULD LIKE TO SAY THANK
YOU TO THEIR PATIENTS FOR THEIR UNDERSTANDING

AND  SUPPORT DURING THESE BUSY TIMES. 


